

Dear Faith Leader,

I'm reaching out on behalf of Vision Zero, San Francisco's transportation safety initiative to end traffic fatalities on San Francisco's streets. It is an important policy adopted by the City to create a culture that prioritizes traffic safety to make San Francisco streets safer and more livable.

We are thankful for the positive and ongoing working relationship that we have with the San Francisco Interfaith Council. In coming together for the community we all serve in our respective ways, we have helped to make San Francisco a stronger city.

As a part of the City's work in achieving a safer, more livable community, we are hosting a series of trainings for community leaders across the City in order to support a broad voice in talking about the importance of safe streets in San Francisco. As leaders in your communities, we would like to invite you to attend. By choosing to participate, our hope would be that the Interfaith Community will both learn more about the mission of Vision Zero as well as become a partner as we work together to accomplish reducing and ultimately eliminating death on San Francisco's streets.

These trainings will bring together key members of the community to learn more about the goals and messages of Vision Zero. Our hope is that these leaders – including leaders from your organization – will then go back to their own communities and congregations to share the Vision Zero message. We see the interfaith community as playing a crucial role in reaching SF residents all over the City, and achieving our Vision Zero goals.

We are hosting a Vision Zero Speaker's Bureau Training for members of the Interfaith community at Glide Memorial Church (330 Ellis Street, SF) on Thursday, November 10th from 1PM-2PM.

If you're interested in attending, please RSVP with your name and organization or congregation, to tom.bellino@sfmta.com. If you are unable to attend the Vision Zero Training at Glide Memorial Church, we'll be hosting other trainings in the coming months and would be happy to keep you informed.

Please let us know if you have any questions or if we can provide further details. To find out more about Vision Zero visit VisionZeroSF.org.

Best,

John Knox White Programs Manager (acting)